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Please  include a copy of this email in the city council packet.
 
 
Marty
 

From: Payton Showalter <Pshowalter@mrcog-nm.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 8:17 AM
To: Martin Moore <mmoore@riocommunities.net>
Subject: Re: Tourism-Related Infrastructure
 
Good morning,
 
Last year, the New Mexico Department of Tourism was able to work with the Governor’s Office to secure $2.7M in capital outlay funding for nine tourism-related infrastructure projects
statewide. They are working on finalizing their state-wide list of tourism-related infrastructure projects in hopes of again receiving funding in the upcoming legislative session.  We are working to
assist them with completing their list for the Mid-Region of New Mexico for this coming fiscal year. Can you please review the information below and update the missing information in the
highlighted fields?
 

Status ICIP Rank Project Title Entity COG Category Total Cost
Amount not
yet funded

Amount
requested
for FY 23

Phased Project Description

Priority; waiting
for new ICIP

number
29938 5

Parks and Open
Space Assessment

Plan

Rio
Communities

Mid
Region

Bike/Pedestrian/Equestrian
$          

860,000
 $        

860,000
  Yes

Plan, design, and construct the Rio
Communities Parks and Open

Spaces Assessment Plan.

 
Thank you for your help!
 

Payton Showalter (she/her)
Regional Planner
Mid-Region Council of Governments
pshowalter@mrcog-nm.gov
(505) 724-3657

 

From: Payton Showalter
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:35 PM
To: Bianca Borg <Bborg@mrcog-nm.gov>
Subject: Tourism-Related Infrastructure
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The New Mexico Department of Tourism is in the process of updating their statewide tourism-related infrastructure list. They want to ensure that this list accurately demonstrates the needs of the
communities in the Mid-Region.  
 
Last year the New Mexico Department of Tourism worked with the Governor’s Office to secure $2.7M in capital outlay funding for nine tourism-related infrastructure projects statewide. NMTD
needs an updated list of tourism-related infrastructure projects that are currently on the ICIP for funding and are a priority for the requesting entity in FY23.  
 
The list of projects attached are those that were proposed or moving forward as of last year. Please update this list to reflect your community's current ICIP.  
 
If your community is not on this list, but has a priority tourism-related infrastructure project, please add the project information to the spreadsheet.  NMTD will then recommend the funding of
tourism infrastructure projects to the Governor's Office and the Legislature from this list. 
 

Please send any updates to me by Wednesday October 6th.  
 
Thank you!
 

Payton Showalter (she/her)
Regional Planner
Mid-Region Council of Governments
pshowalter@mrcog-nm.gov
(505) 724-3657
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